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COX CONSTRUCTION AWARDED CONTRACT TO BEGIN ACCESS 

MODIFICATIONS TO TYPHOON TEXAS WATER PARK  

 

PFLUGERVILLE, Texas (January 22, 2020) — The Pflugerville City Council approved a 

contract between the Pflugerville Community Development Corporation (PCDC) Board of 

Directors and Cox Construction in the amount of $956,625.90 for water park modification and 

intersection improvements located at FM 685 and Town Center Drive in Pflugerville during their 

regular meeting January 14. The PCDC unanimously approved the contract December 18 and 

forwarded to council for consideration. 

 

The PCDC infrastructure project relocates the existing Typhoon Texas water park entrance north 

to align with Town Center Drive, provides for new signalization, deceleration lanes and 

sidewalks in the TxDot right-of-way on FM 685.  

 

“Improvements to the PCDC property are needed to provide safer and easier access for both 

vehicular and pedestrian traffic, and also set the stage for a new year-round restaurant to be 

introduced in 2021 by Typhoon Texas,” said Amy Madison, PCDC Executive Director. “The 

park continues to provide jobs for young adults, recreation for the region, and generates sales tax 

onsite and in area retail establishments.” 

 

According to the contract, completion of modifications will be within 150 calendar days after the 

first day of construction has begun. With this requirement, Madison noted that all modifications 

are scheduled for completion before the park opens in May 2020. 

 

About the Pflugerville Community Development Corporation 

Pflugerville, Texas, is the third fastest growing city in the nation, according to U.S. Census 

Bureau estimates released in May 2018. With a population of more than 67,000, Pflugerville is 

located just minutes north of downtown Austin in the desirable Central Texas region. State 

highways 45 and 130 and Interstate Highway 35 offer direct access to other nearby cities and a 

quick route to nearby airports. Hometown pride and quality of life are top priority, with residents 

enjoying the beautiful Lake Pflugerville, an elaborate trail system, shopping areas, new 

restaurants, and the community’s many parades and festivals. 

 

PCDC is responsible for attracting, retaining and expanding businesses to create new jobs and 

increase tax revenue to support community development. PCDC can provide funding for use as 
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an incentive for companies locating and growing in Pflugerville. PCDC funds, which are 4B 

money generated from a half-cent of the city’s sales tax revenue, can also be used to construct 

needed infrastructure such as roads, utilities and drainage, as well as development of public parks 

and recreation projects. For more information, visit www.pfdevelopment.com. 
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